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3rd December, 1947,

Dear Sirs,

In confirmébion of our telephone conversation
of yesterday, respecting the "M.M.S, 1047" & "M.¥.S. 1084",
instructions have today been sent to the Society's Surveyors
at Southampton and Torquay requesting them to 1ssue to your
local Agents,when the surveys are completed on these vessels,
Interim Certificates in respect of their class recommendations.

Yours feithfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committee.

Messrs. W, A, Phillips, Anderson & Co., Ltdy,
7, Stratton Street,
w' 1'
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